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Submission – Portfolio Committee No. 6 Transport and Customer Service 
Sydenham Bankstown Line Conversion Inquiry 
 
I oppose the downgrading of the T3 Bankstown line and the Metro Southwest project 
between Sydenham and Bankstown. 
 
I believe the full business case has not been released for proper scrutiny and I think that 
taxpayer’s money would be better spent upgrading the current rail services and adding 
new metro lines where there are no rail or metro services.  
 
I don’t want to stand on my commute into the city – it is not safe or comfortable to have 
lots of people standing for long periods of time.  
 
I like having staff in the stations – it feels safer and means there are people to help with 
small and large issues that do arise on public transport.  
 
Many people on this line will lose access to parts of the city that we have easy access to 
now.  
 
Thank you for considering this submission. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 




